
Town of Auburn 
Board of Selectmen 

WORKSHOP MEETING 
June 27, 2016 

Town Hall 
9:00 AM 

 
 
 
 
( ) Call to Order  
 
 
 
( ) Discussion of History & Status of Hooksett Road 
 
 
 
( ) Other Business 
Surety Release – Long Meadow Subdivision 
 
 
( ) Adjourn 
 
 
 
Note: “Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs 
to be provided reasonable accommodations in order to participate, please contact the 
Board of Selectmen’s Secretary at (603) 483-5052 x100, so that arrangements can be 
made.” 





















      
      

 

   
 

June 23, 2016 
File: 195112603 

Mr. Jim Headd, Chairman 
Board of Selectmen 
P.O. Box 309, 47 Chester Road 
Auburn, NH 03032-0309 
 
Reference: Auburn, NH 

Long Meadow Subdivision   
   Recommended Surety Release 
 
Dear Mr. Headd: 
 
This letter has been written to provide a recommendation for the release of the present surety held 
by the Town, for the subject project.  As of June 22, 2016 the three warranty work items noted in 
our May 26, 2015 letter were completed and no latent defects were observed during our site walk 
on June 22, 2016.  Also, we contacted the Town’s Road Agent and he agreed that the road repairs 
are functioning satisfactorily.  
 
Considering that the additional one year warranty period for the warranty related road repairs 
expired on June 22, 2016, we recommend that the current surety of $21,682.80 be released to the 
Applicant. 

Please call if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

STANTEC CONSULTING SERVICES INC. 
 
 
 
 
J. Daniel Tatem 
Project Manager 
Tel: (603) 669-8672 
Fax: (603) 669-7636 
dan.tatem@stantec.com 

c:   Keith Martel, Owner 
 Keith Coviello, LBDA (email) 
 Mike Dross, Road Agent 

Carrie Cote, Building Department 
 R. LaBranche, Stantec 


